
Dear Mayor and City Council, 

Memo   10-29-2020 

I’m sorry for the rush in getting this bid to you. I have been trying to get this done all summer, and was 

only able to get one bid. This work will stop substantial damage to roof and brick work at the museum 

this winter. 

Shrock Seamless Gutter was unable to perform the work, since he only installs residential gutter and the 

museums are substantially larger and need to be custom made. 

I was also unable to have Masterworks get me a bid since they have been so busy this year. 

I received the name for Wilson Roofing from Roy Tipton with Moffat County. Wilson roofing had 

performed work on the Colorado Welcome center at Dinosaur. 

Dan Davidson 
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